
The Weston Favell Academy is one of the Greenwood Dale Foundation Trust Group of Academies 
 

 
Acting Principal: Kathryn Murphy 

 

Booth Lane South 
Weston Favell 

Northampton NN3 3EZ 
  

Tel: 01604 402121 
Fax: 01604 400361 

 

email: admin@westonfavellacademy.org 

      @WestonFavellGAT 
 

31st December 2020 
 

UPDATED ADVICE ON STAGGERED START TO TERM – JANUARY 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Following the Government announcement yesterday please see below the updated information 
regarding the staggered start to the term.  Please contact us if you have any questions. Separate 
information regarding testing will be sent out from 4th January. 

ALL PUPILS will begin remote learning on Tuesday 5th January 2021.  As before, pupils 
should log into Microsoft TEAMS and follow their normal timetable including tutor time from 8:40-
9:10am each day.  There will be a mixture of live lessons and tasks set, with teachers on hand to 
respond to questions and offer support.  Please contact us if you experience any difficulties 
logging on.  

Year 11 Statistics Please note that Year 11 GCSE Statistics Day 1 has been postponed. 
More details will be sent next week.   
 
Exams will run as normal, and details of exam preparation sessions will be sent out next week.  
Y10 MUSIC Thursday 7th January am 

Y10/11 SPORT SCIENCE Monday 11th January am 

Y12 HEALTH & SOCIAL CARE Friday 8th January pm  

Year 11 & 13 pupils only should return to the academy on Monday 11th January. The Year 
13 Progress Evening calls on Thursday 7th January will go ahead as planned.  

All other pupils should return to the academy on Monday 18th January.  

We are offering on-site provision, as we did during lockdown, to children of critical workers, those 
with an EHCP and vulnerable children.  Pupils will remain in their year group bubble, with access 
to a laptop to access the set learning.  Please ensure you have completed this form to secure a 
place, you will then be sent further details Critical Worker Provision 

Staff will be in the academy on Monday 4 January to respond to any queries, until then, stay safe. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Kathryn Murphy 
Acting Principal 
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